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I oppose HB 2025, the latest tax bill for transportation.  HB 2025 will increase prices 

on EVERYTHING; all that we buy gets transported.  Thus more expensive 

transportation means more expensive EVERYTHING.  We all suffered the highest 

inflation in 40 years during the previous four years.  Please do not add to the already 

heavy burden to folks just trying to "get by".  This awful bill, HB 2025, increases our 

very high Oregon gas tax by 37%!!  And ties it to inflation forever!  DMV fees will 

increase greatly.  Oregon is already a high tax and high regulation state.  That needs 

to be lessened, not increased. 

 

 


